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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. G.W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3

Division of Licensing

ch-

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit 3

Docket No. 50-382
Generic Letter 83-20

Dear Sir:

LP&L has made a number of submittals in response to the requirements of
Generic Letter 83-28, "Required Actions Based on Generic Implications of

Salem ATWS Events'".

dated view of LP&L compliance in this area.

The purpose of this letter is to provide a consoli-

The short-range requirements of the Ceneric Letter have been addressed:

Generic Letter Item Submittal
1.1 Post-Trip Review (Program Description W3P84-0297
and Procedure) February 6, 1984
1.2 Post-Trip Review (Data and Information W3P84-0288
Capability) February 6, 1984
2.1 Equipment Classification and Vendor W3P84-1341
Interface (Reactor Trip System Components) May 11, 1984
3.1 Post Maintenance Testing (Reactor Trip W3P84~0601
System Components) March 5, 1984
4.1 Reactor Trip System Reliability (Vendor W3P84-0396

Related Modifications)

S

February 16, 1984
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Generic Letter Item Submittal

4.2 Reactor Trip System Reliability W3P84-0609
(Preventive Maintenance and Surveillance March 8, 1984

Program for Reactor Trip Breakers)
(Items 4.2.1 and 4.2.2)

4.5 Reactor Trip System Reliability (System W3P84-0299
Functional Testing) (Item 4.5.1) February 6, 1984

LP&L has made commitments to complete the long-range Generic Letter
requirements. Specifically, in W3P84-0609 dated March 8, 1984 we indicated
that Items 4.2.3 and 4.2.4 (Reactor Trip Breaker life cycle testing and
periodic replacement) were the subject of a CE Owners Group effort. We
committed to providing information as to program and schedule by July 2,
1984, In W3P84-0610 dated March 8, 1984 LP&L stated that Item 4.5.3

(review of existing Technical Specification intervals for on-line

functional testing of the Reactor Trip system) was being conducted through
the CE Owners Group. We committed to submit the evaluation results by
December 3, 1984, By letter W3P83-3318 dated November 4, 1983 LP&L made
commitments regarding completion of the remaining Generic lLetter require-
ments. "he Equipment Classification and Vendor Interface Programs for all
safety-related components (Item 2.2) will be complete, and a report submitted
to the Staff, by November 15, 1985. The Post-Maintenance Testing Program

for all safety-related components (Item 3.2) will be completed by November 15,
1985, and available for NRC review. In preliminary discussions with the
Staff it was indicated that these schedules were acceptable.

To summarize the long-range items:

Commitment
[tem Submittal Date Notes
2.2 W3P83-3318 Nov. 15, 1985 Program implemented
November 4, 1983 and report submitted
3.2 w3r83~3318 Nov. 15, 1985 Program implemented
November 4, 1983
4.2.3/ W3P84-0609 July 2, 1984 Update status of
4.2.4 March 8, 1984 CEOG program
4.5.3 W3iP84-0610 Dec. 3, 1984 Provide CEOG

March 8, 1984 evaluation results
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Please feel free to contact Mike Mesiner at (504) 363-8938 should you
require further information in this matter.

Yours very truly,

K.

W.

ok

Nuclear Support & Licensing Manager

KWC/MJIM/ch

cc!l

E.L. Blake, W.M. Stevenson, J.T. Collins, D.M, Crutchfield, J. Wilson,
G.L. Constable, T. Alexion




